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Dear members of the Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

Our existing voting process works and does not need to be changed. The proposed 

bill attempts to limit access to the ballot and is a politically motivated strategy 

intended to reduce turnout, which would benefit one party. The purpose of for holding 

democratic elections is for people to have a voice and a vote. Oregon has 

established a reliable and secure process for ensuring that election fraud does not 

occur while at the same time making voting accessible to all. I urge you to not pursue 

this bill any further, as it goes counter to the values inherent in participatory 

democracy. Thank you for your service. 

Sincerely, 

David Saez 


